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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Well summer is gone and winter is on its way. We’ll kick it off with our annual 
Christmas party on December 8.  Here are some reminders for 2019.  Our formal 
business meetings will be quarterly as will our newsletter.  Our first meeting, 
location and door prize will be hosted by the President of our club.  You will receive 
an email 30 days before that meeting.  It will also be in the newsletter for the first 
quarter of 2019.  In between the quarterly meetings there will be emails and friendly 
phone calls on upcoming events that our Club might like to do, such as Autorama, 
“Ed’s Garage,” or any special events.  Communications about these events will be 
distributed thru emails from Jim Crossland.  See you at the party!

Flamin’ Raymond

Christmas 

Party 

December 8

See page 3 for 

details
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ED’S Garage
Late Great Chevy’s of Dallas was well represented at 
Mustang Sally Productions final show of the season. This 
was a benefit for North Texas Missions that funds medical 
mission trips to Honduras providing badly needed medical 
and eye care. One hundred and thirty-five cars participated 
which was a record for this event topping the previous 
record by twenty-five cars. Attending were Ken Horton 
who won First Place in the 50’s Class, Duffy Oyster who 
won first place in Tri-Fives, Bruce Stearns won First Place in 
the 60’s Class and Ed Baker who won the Class Award for 
convertibles. We all had a blast and it was a fun event for a 
great cause. 

This coming weekend on Saturday, Dec 1 we are 
encouraging each of you to come support the Plano 
Christmas Cops program that provides toys to needy 
children. We will be meeting at JC Penny’s parking lot 
at Collin Creek Mall at 10:15 am and drive in a caravan 
up Alma, make a right on Spring Creek, to the Central 
Expressway Service road and go south to Main Event 
Entertainment, 3941 Central Expressway. The show starts 
at noon and ends by 3 and registration is $10 and a new 
unwrapped toy (or more than one if you wish). This is 
a great way to support our Men In Blue and provide a 
wonderful Christmas to many deserving kids. We hope you 
can join us. Please let me know if you will be participating 
be sending me an email to impala66101@verizon.net. 
See you then.
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Annual Christmas Party
Mark Your Calendars!

Our annual Christmas Party will be on December 8th at the same location as last year.   
Sunway Fan Co, 1505A Kelly Blvd., Carrollton, TX  75006.  Festivities will start at 5:00 pm  

and should end around 9:00 or when we run out of alcohol.  The Club will furnish non-alcoholic 
beverages (water, ice tea, etc.), please bring your beverage of choice should you opt for  

more “octane”.  Also furnished by the Club – The Meats!  We ask that everyone bring a pot luck  
course to share – salads, side dishes, deserts, etc.

Back by popular demand – our Chinese Gift Exchange.  Everyone brings a gift in the range of $25.   
Men should bring a man’s gift, wrapped accordingly, and women bring for women, wrap accordingly.

Autorama 
February 15 – 17, 2019

The Club is looking for 6 cars to enter in the 
2019 Autorama at the Dallas Market Hall 

event.  Preferably 6 different cars than last 
year.  The Club will pay the $50 entry fee for 

these 6 cars.

Last year entrants were:
• Bill Norris

• Bruce Stearns
• John Stewart
• Dave Pluebell
• Mike Tidwell

• Joe Shea

Please email Jim Crossland if you’re  
interested in entering your car.   

j.cland@verizon.net


